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Dear Mr Rashid 
 
Freedom of Information Request: Reference M184-12 
 
Thank you for your request dated the 29th June 2012. Please find to follow the 
response from NHS Manchester. 
 
The number of tribunals we have been involved in, in the past three years is seven 
tribunals which can be broken down as: 
 

1 matter was struck out  
2 matters were withdrawn  
1 matter was settled 
2 matters were won 
1 matter was lost 

 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months 
and should be addressed to: freedomofinformation@manchester.nhs.uk . 
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of an internal review you have the right to ask 
the Information Commissioner to consider the handling of your request. They can be 
contacted through the following hyperlink 
https://www.ico.gov.uk/Global/contact_us.aspx    
 
If you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Debs Llewellyn 
Records Manager 


